Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Kristin Pope <kristin@rthicksconsult.com>

Sent: Monday, July 24, 2017 1:48 PM

To: mike@rthicksconsult.com; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; ‘Jerry Smith'; ‘Michael Barrett’; 'Randall Hicks'
Subject: RE: Lime Rock Resources ASAU 150 Trunk line release site

This is only for the BTEX samples.

Kristin Pope
R.T. Hicks Consultants
Carlsbad Field Office

575.302.6755

From: Mike Stubblefield [mailto:mike@rthicksconsult.com]

Sent: Monday, July 24, 2017 1:32 PM

To: 'Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD'

Cc: 'Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD'; 'Jerry Smith'; 'Michael Barrett'; 'Randall Hicks'; 'Kristin Pope'
Subject: Lime Rock Resources ASAU 150 Trunk line release site

Dear Ms. Weaver,
Due to error in sampling containers utilized to collect water samples at the monitor wells located at Lime Rock

Resources ASAU 150 Trunk line release site. On 7/25/2017 time 9:00am water samples will be collected for analytical
testing from monitor wells no3 and no.4. Please contact me if additional information is required.

Mike Stubblefield
RT Hicks Consultants
Cell: 575-365-5034



